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One of the nicest times of the day is when you and your child get to share a special book or poem.  Almost every night, your child will be bringing home a book or poem to share or read with you.  It may be a book that he/she has been practicing in class or a poem from his/her poetry folder that we have read as a whole group.

At least 15 minutes a night should be set aside for this special bonding time.  Here are some suggestions for being your child’s “reading partner”:

· Look at the title and predict what the book or poem is about

· Look at the cover and predict what the book is about

· Do a picture preview and guess what the story is about

· As you read, ask your child what he/she thinks may happen next.

· Ask inference questions: Why do you think…?  What would happen if…?

· Talk about what happened first, next and last.

· Talk about the characters and what made them interesting.  Would you like to be one of the characters? Why or why not?

· Talk about the illustrations: How were they done?  Do they show detail?

· Does the author or poet write using a pattern?

**Your child should bring his/her book back to school the next day.

** Your child will accumulate many poems throughout the school year. He/she should keep all of his/her poems in his/her yellow poetry folder and bring it back to school the next day. 
Thank you for your help and support!

